
         
 

San Pasqual High School Student Bulletin 

 
Tuesday October 24, 2023 – Block Day P.1, P.3, P.5  

 
 

SPORT OPPONENT LOCATION GAME TIME RELEASE TIME 

Field Hockey Canyon Crest Academy Canyon Crest Academy 4:30pm   

      

      

      

      

      

 
Club Meetings 

 
 All Girls interested in playing softball, there is a 

meeting at lunch tomorrow Wednesday, Oct. 
25th in room 311. See you there! 
 

 Golden Eagles: This week we are celebrate Red 
Ribbon Week at San Pasqual.  Join us as we 
bring awareness to the importance of living a 
drug-free life-style by dressing up in our spirit 
week, listening to our guest speakers, and 
participating in lunchtime activities.  Be on the 
lookout for more information. 

 
 Attention all students interesting in taking AP 

exams. October 30th is the deadline to 
complete all four required steps to sign up for 
your AP exam. All steps must be completed for 
your free exam to be ordered. Stop by room 406 
or email Ms. Booth if you have questions or need 
help. Don't forget, all steps by Monday, October 
30th! 
 

 Join us today at the Wellness during lunch and 
hear more about the Coalition for a Drug Free 
Escondido. Students and Staff are welcome! 
 

 It’s Red Ribbon Week! This year’s theme is Be 
Kind to Your Mind. Live Drug Free. 
The theme is a reminder that by staying drug 
free, you are sending a message to yourself and 
others about how much you value yourself, your 
overall health, your community and your 
future. One thing’s for sure...by making healthy 
choices, like staying drug free, you are much 
more likely to achieve your goals. So, aim for 
the stars! We believe in you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 Red Ribbon Week Spirit Days 
Today is:  
You won’t See Me Doing Drugs - Camo Day 
Tomorrow Wednesday:  
“Lei” Off Drugs – Hawaiian Or Leis  
Thursday: 
We have the Power to Scare Off Drugs – Super 
Hero Day 
Friday: 
Be Kind to Your Mind – Wear Pink   

 
 For all students interested in joining the 

wrestling team, the official signups for this 
season will be during lunch this Thursday. The 
boys will meet in Room 802 with Coach Rogers 
and the girls will meet in Room 402 with Coach 
Moreno. This is for both returners and new 
wrestlers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a beautiful day Eagles. 
Stay Golden! “United we are San Pasqual”   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 San Pasqual Golden Eagles know our ABC’s, we 

are Academically Engaged 
Behaving Positively 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


